
Dr. c. H. Park 
Kanaae Uni~ty 
Medical Sehoet 
Kansas City, Kansas 66l03 

Dear Dr. Park: 

7538 

October 3, 1980 

I would appreciate a reprint of your interesting article "Cell 
Cycle Manipulation of Human Leukemic Stem Cells by Humoral Factor In 
Vitro", Proceedings of American Association of Cancer Research 21,56, 
1980. If there is a preprint or reprint of work discussed in this 
abe~ract it would also be appreciated. 

Sincerely your9, 

E. P. Cronkite, M.D. 

EPC:mb 


